
PHOENIX IRON WORKS 

 

Demolition 
After Phoenix Iron Works was cleared of all required plant and equipment it was left to the demolition experts 
who commenced work in October 2020 and by Thursday 12th November 2020  the last upright wall was 
demolished. A selection of photographs is included on the following pages: 

    
 

   
 
The pictures below reveal the north wall of the original 1901 building for the 1st time in 90 years  

   
 



     
Demolition – nearing the end of the 1901 building. Note left the ‘old overhead crane in situ amongst the rafters. 

   
 

    
 

       


